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Indian Council for Cultural Relations (ICCR), with a purpose of recognising restaurants 

abroad who have made outstanding contribution to the promotion of Indian cuisine, plans to 

award Annapurna Certificate.  

 

2. In this regard, nominations are being sought from restaurants in Canada for further 

submission to ICCR. The guidelines including general terms and conditions for the participating 

restaurants as well as the proforma seeking details for this purpose is attached herewith. 

 

3.  It is requested that those eligible and desiring to participate from the areas under 

jurisdiction of CGI Toronto may send their nominations in original to CGI Toronto, 365 Bloor St. 

East, Suite 700, Toronto M4W  3L4, or a soft copy of the same on culture.toronto@mea.gov.in 

latest by August 15th, 2022.  
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